
 

 HCJS PTA  

No 28 Castle Street 

Castle Street 
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juniorpta@herefordcs.com 

 
 

Wednesday 14
th

 November 2018 

Dear Parents and Staff,       

 

HCJS PTA Fireworks Night  

 

The PTA warmly invites you and your family to our re-scheduled annual fireworks party to be held at 

Wyeside on Friday 23rd November. Gates will open at 6.30pm and the fireworks will begin at  

7.15 pm. 

 

Tickets purchased for the original Fireworks evening (Friday 9
th

 November) remain valid for 

the rescheduled event. If you have any questions about this please contact the School Office or 

the PTA (juniorpta@herefordcs.com). 

 

If you haven’t bought tickets yet, adult tickets are priced at £6.50, which includes a hot pork roll with 

complimentary mulled cider and children’s tickets are priced at just £3.50 to include a hotdog and 

soft drink. Family tickets are £20 for two adults and siblings/pupils, including food. Tickets 

purchased at the gate will be £7.50 per adult, £4.50 per child and £25 per family. Under 4s are free. 

 

The fireworks are kindly donated by the PTA but there will be other refreshments available to buy 

on the night along with glow sticks for the children.  

 

I would be grateful if you would indicate on the slip below the number in your party and also 

enclose payment (cheques made payable to HCJS PTA). Please place your envelope in the PTA 

Treasurer’s tray in the School Office. Paper tickets will not be allocated but your names will be 

added to our list and checked off on the night at the gate. 

 

Please remember, although this event takes place on school grounds, you are responsible for the 

safety of your own children during the event. To this end, please note that sparklers are not 

permitted. 

 

For those of you who are unsure about directions to Wyeside a map can be found on the school 

website. There is no parking available at Wyeside Grounds for health & safety reasons. The nearest 

council car park is located at Greyfriars. 

 

Finally, please could you ensure that all reply slips are back in the School Office as soon as possible, 

but no later than Wednesday 21
st

 November. The sooner we have your reply, the easier it is to 

organise the catering. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you on the night. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Rebecca Morgan-Jones 

PTA Chair 
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PLEASE DO NOT COMPLETE THIS FORM IF YOU HAVE PREVIOUSLY COMPLETED A FORM 

 

 

PTA Fireworks Night – 23
rd

 November 2018 

 

 

 

Family Name.....................................................................................   No. vegetarian options required ……. 

    

No. Adult tickets...............................................................................      

 

No. Child tickets...............................................................................    No. GF options required........  

     

 

No. Family tickets...........................    No. children included........ 

    

Total £ enclosed................................................................................ 
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